/ Volunteer Opportunities

HOSPITALITY MINISTRY - various contacts listed below

Funeral Luncheon Coordinator - Contact Julie Falconer - tcjfalco@gmail.com

We are seeking someone interested in learning more about this service of hospitality to church families
following memorial services in our building or at a local funeral home. Our current coordinator is
committed to continue this service and will walk alongside a person who could take over the position
within the next year.

Sunday Morning Bus Drivers - Contact Eldon Horner - ehornertc@gmail.com

Volunteers are needed to drive the 12-passenger shuttle bus on Sunday mornings. Drivers pick up from
local retirement communities for both the 9 & 11 AM worship service and drop off after. A CDL license is
NOT required for this opportunity. Training will be provided.

Sunday Morning Cookie & Coffee Hosts - Contact Kim Burch - kim@tccentralumc.org
Volunteers are needed to host at the refreshment table after the 9 & 11 worship services on a weekly

basis. This could be set up as a rotation of individuals or teams within the church. A coordinator is
needed to help determine the best way to organize this ministry opportunity. Cookies and Coffee are
provided.

CHILDREN AND YOUTH MINISTRY - Contact Erica Kozlowski - erica@tccentralumc.org

) Morning Gr Assistan rin h 11 AM worshi rvi
Volunteers are needed to sit with children/families to work on age appropriate activities during the
worship service. Lessons will be prepared by our Children’s Ministry Director.

Wednesday Evening Classroom “Roamers” (5:30 - 7:15 PM)

Volunteer “roamers” simply move from classroom to classroom assisting leaders and students as
needed. This might include assisting with activities, giving restroom breaks to leaders, gathering extra
supplies, communicating with parents and general assistance with Wednesday evening programming.

Wednesday Evening 3rd-5th Grade “The Wonderers” Classroom Assistant (5:30 - 7:15 PM)

A volunteer is needed to assist our Children’s Ministry Director in the classroom with this NEW age
group opportunity. All materials will be provided, just show up and join the fun!
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n Aftnernoon 8-12th Gr Youth Gr. 12:30 - 2:30 PM
We are currently seeking volunteers who would like to work with our youth group. This is such an
important and formative age group. You will work alongside our youth director Tara DeGroot, and build
lasting relationships with our youth!

Parent's Night Out (3rd Friday of each month 5:15-8:15 PM):

We are looking for volunteers who are ready to play games, craft and spend some time with our
children and youth, so parents can enjoy some time together.

Our current group needs are as follows:

birth-3 years: nursery assistants

4 & 5 year olds: assistants for age appropriate crafts, games and other activities
Kindergarten-2nd grade: assistants for age appropriate crafts, games and other activities

3-5th grade: assistants for age appropriate crafts, games and other activities

CHURCH OFFICE - Contact Sue Cobb - officeassistant@tccentralumc.org

Church Office volunteers are often the first point of contact for visitors in our building or calling on the
phone. We are looking for friendly people who are available to give just a few hours each week, or fill
in as substitutes when needed. Duties include answering phones, greeting visitors and light office
work. Training will be provided. Morning and afternoon shifts Monday through Friday and Sunday
Morning shifts are available. Substitutes are also needed.

SUNDAY MORNING HOSPITALITY - Contact Carol Evans - anybodyce@gmail.com

Greeters, Welcome Desk Hosts and Ushers are the front-line of our Sunday Morning Hospitality team.
We want to be sure that every person who attends worship at Central Church feels welcome! Whether
it's opening a door, directing families to the nursery, handing out bulletins or helping collect the offering
- these team members are a crucial part of Sundays at Centrall This group generally schedules
volunteers on a rotating basis, training is provided.
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